
 
December 2023 

 

Welcome to the last 
newsletter of 2023! 

 
We wish you all a very happy 
Christmas and a healthy, safe, 
and prosperous New Year. 
 
 
 

Garth Pig Practice Christmas and New 
Year Opening Times 

 

Friday 22nd December: 
Office closes at 2pm.  Out of hours phone cover. 
Dispensary closes 2pm. 
Prescription cut off 12 noon. 
 

23rd ,24th, 25th, 26th Dispensary 
Closed 
 

27th & 28th December 
Normal service. 
 

Friday 29th December 
Office closes at 2pm.  Out of hours phone cover. 
Dispensary closes 2pm. 
Prescription cut off 12 noon. 
 

w/c 18th December - Van Deliveries 
No change 
w/c 25th Dec – Van deliveries a day later 
Re- open Tuesday 2nd Jan 2024 
 

PLEASE NOTE THE DISPENSARY DIRECT LINE: 01262 488724 

 

Integra Veterinary Services Opening Times 
 

Friday 22nd December: 
 

Dispensary and Office closes 3pm. Out of hours 
phone cover. 
 

23rd ,24th, 25th, 26th Closed 
 

27th & 28th December 
Normal service. 
 

Friday 29th December 
 

Dispensary and Office closes 3pm. Out of hours 
phone cover. 
 

Oakwood Pig Veterinary Services Opening 
Times 

 

Friday 22nd December: 
Office closes at 2pm.  Out of hours phone cover. 
Dispensary closes 2pm. 
 

23rd ,24th, 25th, 26th Dispensary Closed 
27th & 28th December 
Normal service. 
 

Friday 29th December 
Office closes at 2pm.  Out of hours phone cover. 
Dispensary closes 2pm. 
 

Remote Temperature Monitoring 
 

Did you know most vaccines exposed to -0.5 

degrees Celsius for just 1 hour is enough to 

compromise the effectiveness of that vaccine? 

“Beyond Wireless” are a global business (with a 

focus on cold chain monitoring) who approached 

Garth some months ago to demonstrate their 

temperature monitoring system relating to vaccine 

storage.  We have installed and evaluated it in the 

cold room at Garth as our primary temperature 

monitoring system, there is also a device in the 

delivery van to monitor the vaccine and ambient 

sections to ensure compliance. The technology 

provides a solution for farm vaccine storage 

monitoring, alerts can be set for any loss of power 

or reduction in temperature via an App or email 

notification system, there is also a dashboard which 

shows the temperature ranges throughout the 

day/week to ensure consistent monitoring. If you 

would like to know more about this then please 

make contact with our commercial director in the 

practice Fraser Claughton on 07739 971601 or 

fraser.claughton@garthvet.co.uk 

mailto:fraser.claughton@garthvet.co.uk

